Tawas Area Athletics

Dear Parent:

The Athletic Department of Tawas Area High School is very happy that your son/daughter has
decided to participate in interscholastic athletics.

Before your child will be allowed to practice or represent Tawas Area High School in an athletic
contest, it must be understood that all athletic competitions involve some risks.

While serious injury does not usually occur, there is always that possibility. Therefore, you are
asked to discuss and consider the possibility that your child may be permanently injured or
disfigured.

As a parent, please be aware that serious and permanent injury, including paralysis of all arms and
legs, loss of arms or legs, severe spinal or neck injury, permanent irreversible disfigurement, and
other serious matters, including death, may occur.

Your signature below indicated that you have read, understand, and have discussed with your child,
the possibilities of server and permanent injury while participating in athletics for Tawas Area High
School. Your child will not be allowed to participate until this letter is signed and returned to the
Athletic Director.
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